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Question 1 


Do you agree with the proposal for determining the maximum monetary penalty Qualifications Wales can impose as explained above?


	Agree
	☐
	Disagree
	☐ 
	Neither agree nor disagree
	☐ 




Supporting comments

If you have any other suggestions for determining the limit on the maximum penalty Qualifications Wales may impose, please use the space below to state them: 


	













Question 2


Do you agree with the proposal for determining turnover as explained above? 

	Agree
	☐
	Disagree
	☐ 
	Neither agree nor disagree
	☐ 




Supporting comments

If you have any other suggestions for factors to be taken into account when determining the turnover of an awarding body please let us know here:


	



















Question 3 

We would like to know your views on any likely effects or impacts that capping the maximum monetary penalty that Qualifications Wales could impose at 10 per cent of an awarding body’s turnover, would have on the awarding body and on qualifications in Wales more generally. 
 
How could positive effects be increased, or negative effects be mitigated?


Supporting comments

	















Question 4 

Please also explain what if any impact you believe the proposed Qualifications Wales (Monetary Penalties) Regulations would have on the Welsh Language as required by the Welsh Language Standards?  
	

Supporting comments

	
















Question 5 – We have asked a number of specific questions. If you have any related issues which we have not specifically addressed, please use this space to state them.












	Responses to consultations are likely to be made public, on the internet or in a report. If you would prefer your response to remain anonymous, please tick here:
	☐






